
Submission to Cabinet by Cutteslowe Community Association: 
April 17th 2018 
 

The trustees of Cutteslowe Community Association would appreciate it if Cabinet 
would carry over the item relating to the underspend by Sunnymead Minnows, item 
27 of the report on Transition Fund for Community Initiatives for Open Access 
Children’s Services, to its next meeting. 
 
The reasons for the request are twofold. First that the figure of £5985 presented to 
Cabinet is incorrect and that the actual carryover for the period to March 31 2018 is 
£2024, all of which is allocated to provide services in addition to those set out in the 
original founding document to Cutteslowe families in the current year, and, second, 
regrettably the Cabinet on April 17th directly coincides with the monthly trustee 
meeting of Cutteslowe Community Association which all those concerned with 
Sunnymead Minnows will be attending. 
 
In the event that Cabinet agrees to this request for postponement representatives of 
CCA would be very pleased to attend the next Cabinet and clarify or expand on any 
points that members wish to make. 
 

Don Anderson, Trustee/Treasurer 
 


